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EECERDAED Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hazeltine M2004-031 TR-06 Adequacy Review 2 Response

Joel Bolduc <joel.bolduc@aggregate-us.com> Fri, Sep 7, 2018 at 6:30 PM
To: Jared Ebert <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Cc: Fred Orr <fredsdeal@aol.com>, Emily Hunt <Emily.Hunt@cityofthornton.net>, Scott Twombly
<scott.twombly@cityofthornton.net>

Please see response attached.

Joel

Joel F. Bolduc

Regional Land and Environment Manager
Aggregate Industries (US) Inc.

1687 Cole Blvd, Suite 300

Golden, CO 80401

Mobile: 719-239-0974

Email: joel.bolduc@aggregate-us.com

"The pessimist complains about the wind,; The optimist expects it to change, The realist adjusts the sails.”
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Mountain Region AGGREGATE

September 7, 2018

Mr. Jared Ebert

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

INDUSTRIES

Re: Permit Number M-2004-031 — Hazeltine Mine
Aggregate Industries Response to TR-06 Adequacy Review No.2

Dear Jared:

1687 Cole Boulevard
Suite 300
Golden, CO 80401

Phone: 303-285-1070
Fax: 303-716-5299
www.aggregate-us.com

Aggregate Industries (Aggregate) submits this letter in response to the Division's August 21,
2018 TR-06 Adequacy Review Response No. 2.

The City of Thornton, as owner of the Hazeltine Reservoir, is evaluating various alternatives
for permanently addressing the Orr Drain flows. In the event that the City of Thornton decides
to handle Orr Drain flows through the reservoir, the City of Thornton has committed to
permanently addressing water rights issues as shown in Exhibit A.

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this response, please

do not hesitate to call me at (719) 239-0974.

Very truly yours,

Regional Land and Environment Manager
Enclosures
Exhibit A — 9/6/2018 City of Thornton Letter

ce: Fred Orr

Delivering Value

A member of the Holcim Group



A\ city of
'{\¢' Thgrnton

Infrastructure Maintenance Center Infrastructure Department
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Thomton, CO 80241-2405 FAX 720-977-6202

www cityofthornton net

September 5, 2018

Mr. Jared Ebert

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Permit Number M-2004-031 — Hazeltine Mine
Permanent Augmentation for Orr Drain Flows

Dear Jared:

The City of Thomton, as owner of the Hazeltine Reservoir, is evaluating various aiternatives for
permanently addressing the Orr Drain flows, including relocating Fulton Ditch Buill Seep turnout
downstream, purchasing Mr. Orr’s property, and handling Orr Drain flows through the reservoir.

In the event that the City of Thornton decides to handle Orr Drain flows through the reservoir,
the City of Thornton will obtain an Augmentation Plan with the Water Court.

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this response, please do
not hesitate to call me at 720-977-6504.

Sincerely,

Emily Hunt Water Resources Manager
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